
From: David Jones 

Sent: 17 July 2023 10:38 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: Planning Application 2023/2341/P.5G Telecommunications 

Installation Fortune Green Road NW6 1DT 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

I join with the numerous local objections to this application and request 

the Council to refuse planning application, 2023/2341/P. 

 

Leaving aside the ugliness of the structure, I believe the positioning of 

an 18metre 5G mast that uses microwave radiation (Radio Frequency 

Radiation / Electro-Magnetic Field (RFR/EMF)) is unsafe for the nearby 

residents, nurseries, care homes, and wildlife in the 

Hampstead Cemetery.  
 

Therefore I object to this proposal. 

 

David Jones  


